
 

The Redwood High School Music Program 

Middle School Open House 

Wed. Feb. 1st 6:00 – 8:00pm 

 

8th Grade Students and Families –  

Come out to Redwood High School for a hangout and pizza 

party in the music classroom! You will have a chance to see the 

music facilities, meet current music students and teachers, and 

even play along with other students! You can learn all about 

the music classes offered at Redwood and ask any questions 

you may have before deciding which electives you want to sign 

up for next year.  

 

Please RSVP if you can to your music teacher so we can be sure 

to have enough food and drinks for everyone.  

 

 

 


